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13-1646

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: <carlosbtrevino@ca.rr.com>
Date: Sat, Dec 14, 2013 at 3:55 AM
Subject: Safety
To: Sharon <Sharon.Gin@lacity.org>, John Winkler <jhwink!er@me.com>

Hi Sharon, I live within the 500' radius of the proposed Ponte Vista project. I have an extreme safety concern that
involves all walks of life within the proposed (PVSP) project case number: CPC-2012-2558-GPA-ZC-SP-CA It
seems that little or no concern about safety has been given to the LPG tank farm on the Navy property adjacent
to the proposed 700 new homes. Another safety concern is the response time of emergency help within the city
of Los Angeles, in recent months most likely after any traffic study has been made, driving lanes have been
removed to become designated "BIKE" lanes and this has impacted traffic in a very dramatic way. By rezoning
this property as is being requested to add 700 more homes will add an average of 2800 more people and an
average of 1400 additional vehicles to the already over populated area. I urge the city council to please re-evaluate
these safety concerns before granting the developers their request.
Thank you
Carlos Trevino
2176 Mt. Shasta Dr.
San Pedro, CA 90732

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1074
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org
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